
In June 2021, Hunt began infrastructure construction and significant road improvements in Kalaeloa to
prepare the area for the new VA clinic and new homes being built by Gentry Homes. This is part of Hunt’s
commitment to revitalize Kalaeloa and bring jobs and homes to the area for local residents.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to create the foundation for the future of
Kalaeloa. Our top priorities are to complete these necessary improvements as efficiently as possible while
providing safe access in and around Kalaeloa with minimal interruption. Because this is a long-term
project, we want to make sure you are able to get the updates you need in a timely manner. You will find
them at our website, and if you have any questions, feel free to reach out to the email address below:

KALAELOA 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATES

July 26, 2022
Kamokila Blvd. & FDR Ave. Intersection to Reopen

Thanks to the community's cooperation, Hunt's contractors will complete construction at the
Franklin D. Roosevelt Ave. and Kamokila Blvd intersection. The intersection will reopen the
evening of Friday, July 29. At that time, two new makai (oceanside) lanes of FDR Ave. will open for
a two-way traffic flow. The mauka (mountainside) lanes will remain closed for continued
improvements. Drive with caution.

FDR Ave: Changes from 2-lanes to 4-lanes along the entire length of the project with two lanes
in each direction. This new segment will have sidewalks on both sides of the road, which will
increase walkability in the area.

For more information visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com
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